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Clayton County Police Officers Respond to Call of a Body Located in the Flint River 

WHAT: Clayton County Police Officers Respond to Call of a Body Located in the Flint River   

WHEN: August 31, 2020 at 12:20 p.m.    

WHERE: Upper Riverdale Road near Garden Walk Boulevard, Riverdale, GA 30274 

(Clayton County, GA)   

 

DETAILS:    

On August 31, 2020 at 12:20 p.m., Clayton County Police Officers responded to the call of an 

unresponsive person in the Flint River located on Upper Riverdale Road near Garden Walk 

Boulevard. Upon arrival, officers observed an unresponsive adult in the water with no signs of 

life.  

The identity and gender of the victim will not be released until the next of kin has been 

notified. At this time, the victim’s cause of death is still unknown. Preliminary investigation 

shows no apparent signs of visible, external trauma to the victim’s body. Limited details are 

available at this time as the investigation is ongoing. 
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FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: 

Officer Aubriel Stroud, P.I.O. 

Clayton County Police Department  

678.610.4781 PIO Line  

7911 N McDonough St. 

Jonesboro, Georgia 30236 

Email: ccpdpio@claytoncountyga.gov 
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